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19 October 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Rotten Romans – Friday 25 November 2022 
 
Further to my previous letter, I would like to clarify that the date for the Rotten Romans cinema 
trip is FRIDAY 25 November 2022. I apologise for any confusion. 
 
We would like very much to offer your child the opportunity to take part in the trip. Transport to 
Newton Abbot will be provided, and there is no charge for the cinema tickets, but there are 
limited spaces available. 
 
Please therefore, could you confirm that you are happy for your child to take part in this extra-
curricular activity, which will take them out of lessons 1 and 2 on the 25 November 2022. 
 
If the trip is over-subscribed, we will randomly select students and contact all parents to advise 
who has been successful in securing a place.  
 
Please return the slip below to me, Miss Mieczkowska, or email 
smieczkowska@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk by Friday 4 November 2022. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss S Mieczkowska 
Teacher of History 
 

 
Horrible Histories: Rotten Romans 
 
Student name: ________________________________________     Tutor Group: _________ 
 
I would like my child to attend the screening of Rotten Romans on Friday 25 November. 
  
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): ____________________________    Date:  _______________ 
 
Please return to Miss Mieczkowska by Friday 4 November 2022 
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